
 

 

 

August 6, 2018 

 

 

Lore Schick 
Deputy Corporate Office/Executive Assistant 
Cariboo Regional District 
Suite D, 180 N Third Avenue, 
Williams Lake, BC   V2G 2A4 
 
 
 
Dear Lore: 
  
 Re:  Grant Assistance Program 2018 
 
On behalf of the Likely & District Volunteer Fire & Rescue Society I would like to thank the Cariboo 
Regional District for the $1,000 grant through the Grant for Assistance program. 
 
Our Society has used the funds to help offset the costs of oxygen cylinders and oxygen cylinder refills for 
our ambulance.  The cylinders are vital to our ability to provide medical assistance when needed to the 
residents of Likely and the surrounding area.   
 
We have acknowledged the Cariboo Regional District and Joan Sorely for her assistance in the August 
Likely Matters and also added a post on our Facebook page. 
 
Sincerely: 
 
 
Carole Whitmer for Chris Laverentz 

 

Carole Whitmer 
Secretary, LDVFRS 
   


